
 

DIRECTORS CORNER:                                  

Reminder - If you will be leaving Skye Loch for 

the summer season, please secure all of your 

outdoor furniture/decorative items or anything 

that could be blown way, such as vehicle covers, 

etc.  With potential strong storms, these items 

can become projectiles which may cause damage 

to your property and/or your neighbors. Taking 

precautions now will be the safest steps to take.  

Also, if you will be traveling during the rainy 

season, even for a short trip, you will want to 

secure your property. Hurricanes and tropical 

storms can form and intensify rapidly in as little 

as 7 to 10 days.  Be prepared! 

Yard Debris – Leaves and small branches, twigs 

or cuttings should be bagged and placed inside 

the dumpsters. The Association does not have 

someone to pick up these items for you.  The 

lawn mowing crew will either mow over or 

around the debris.   It is not part of their con-

tract with our Association to pick this debris up.  

Parking on the street is prohibited with the ex-

ception of commercial/contractor vehicles or 

vehicles servicing a residence.  Residents may 

park for no more than 1 hour at a time to load 

and unload vehicles. 

Have an enjoyable and safe summer! 

  

SOCIAL CLUB:                                                   

The next meeting is  May 6 at 10:00 at the CB 

kitchen.   We are not meeting over the summer. 

SKYE LOCH SUNSHINE COMMITTEE:        

Debi Minton is our new Sunshine Committee 

Chairperson.   She will be sending cards out over 

the summer.   If you know a resident who is ill 

or has suffered a loss of a loved one, we encour-

age you to contact Debi and she will send them 

an appropriate card from all of us at Skye Loch.  

Please email Debi at:     mintonme@yahoo.com  

with the information (name, address and card 

needed) and she will take care of it. 

SKYE LOCH HOME OWNERS 

ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 

www.skyelochvillas.com 

BOARD MEETING AND ASSOCIATION  FORUM:  May 1, at 6:00 p.m. 

Location:  Community Building and Zoom  

MAY  2025 

WHO TO CALL WHEN: 

Cable or home phone is out                                               Spectrum                     855-855-8679 

Home power is out                                                              Duke Energy              800-228-8485 

Community street lights out                                             Ameri-Tech                 727-726-8000 

No water or leaks at outdoor shut-off & beyond          Ameri-Tech                 727-726-8000 

Vehicle parking issues                                                       Ameri-Tech                 727-726-8000 

 

Contacting Board Members directly for any of these will only result in delays in getting service. 



.LADIES ONLY GOLF CART HAPPY 

HOUR:    The next happy hour is May 15.   We 

meet at the CB parking lot at 3:45.  Those who 

have golf carts will provide rides for those who 

don’t.  There is a sign up sheet in the CB kitchen.  

This  activity will continue for the summer on 

the 3rd Thursday of the month.  The dates are 

June 19, July 17, August 21, September 18, and 

October 16 .  Mark your calendars, sign up and 

be at the CB parking lot at 3:45.  There will be a 

sign up sheet  in the CB kitchen each month so 

we know how many to make reservations for. 

WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS:  Elizabeth 

Barton and Chris Sampson,  Amy M. Burke and   

Steve Heywood 

GET WELL WISHES: Richard Lashowicz, Jim 

Bue and Lissa Mauro. 

OUR SYMPATHY:  To Lorraine and Justin 

Kemp for the loss of their son Joe. 

SHUFFLEBOARD WILL BREAK OVER THE 

SUMMER. 

SHOW ME THE MONEY WILL BREAK 

OVER THE SUMMER. 

SKYE LOCH BREAKFAST:                                   

Starting in May, there will be one breakfast a 

month over the summer as long as we have a  

host for that month.  Breakfast will be the 2nd 

Tuesday of each month.  The dates are May 13, 

June 10, July 8,  August 12, September 9 and Oc-

tober 14.   Bring a dish to share if you can, $1 and 

a mug.   There is  a sign up sheet in the kitchen if 

you would like to host a breakfast. 

 

 

       Forever remembered  

In solemn silence, we gather near,                                                

to honor heroes we hold dear.     

Their courage and sacrifice we recall,                

on this memorial Day we stand tall.    

They fought for freedom,  gave their 

all,   answered duties and wavering 

call.                                                             

The memory we cherish,   hearts em-

brace,  with gratitude, love and sol-

emn Grace.   

                                                                                     

For the fallen, our gratitude will nev-

er fade,  on this day their sacrificed 

forever displayed.    

In their honor we solemnly pray,                         

remembering them this Memorial day. 

The purpose of life is to find your gift.    

The meaning of life is to give it away.  


